
	 �Schools have re-opened to all children, but other 

national restrictions still remain the same - we need 

to keep on stopping the spread of the virus.

	� After weeks at home, the last thing you want is for 

your child to have to self-isolate and miss school.

SCHOOLS
ARE BACK
Let’s stay on track
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Keep doing your bit as a parent or carer by:

Not mixing with others outside of 
school or nursery - even if children 
are in the same bubble, the strict 
measures in place reduce the risks.

�Following the guidance from your 
school or nursery when dropping 
off and picking up, as well as 
the wearing of face coverings if 
requested.

�Encouraging your family to 
wash their hands regularly and 
thoroughly, keeping a safe (2m) 
distance from others and wearing  
a face covering when required.

Getting anyone in your family 
with symptoms tested and the 
whole household self-isolating 
immediately.

�Taking a free twice weekly test 
if you don’t have any symptoms: 
www.gov.uk/guidance/rapid-
lateral-flow-testing-for-house-
holds-and-bubbles-of-school-
pupils-and-staff 
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